STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY, MINERALS and NATURAL RESOURCESDEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
AZTEC DISTRICT OFFICE

1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO 87410
(505) 334-6178

April 19, 1990

Mr. Sterge Katirgis

Union Texas Petroleum Corp.
375 US Hwy 64 #3004
Farmington, NM 87401

RE: Pierce A #2E, E-34-29N-10W
Dear Mr. Katirgis:

Your recommended allocation of the commingled production for the
referenced well is approved as follows:

Gas 0il
Gallup 32% 80%
Dakota 68% 20%

Sincerely,

- #ji\f> \Hii;)

Frank T. Chavez
Supervisor
District III
NMOCD
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///’ UnionTexas Petroleum
375 U S. Highway 64
Farmington. New Mexico 87401
Te:ephone (505) 325-3587
January 23, 1990 - . .
DEGEIVER
U
Mr. Frank Chavez .
N. M. 0il Conservation Division JANZ2 51990
1000 Rio Brazos Road ,
Aztec, New Mexico 87410 OIL CON. DIV.

Re: Pierce A #2E . DIST. 3

Commingle Order DHC-742
SF080724A

Section 34, T29N-R10W
San Juan County, NM

Dear Frank,

The Pierce A #2E will soon be commingled downhole as per the above
administrative order DHC-742. We recammend production allocation as

follows:
Gas: 24% Gallup S
76% Dakota Y
0il: 50% Gallup e -
50% Dakota C

This allocation is based on actual production from both zones during
December, 1989; 47 MCFD and zero oil from the Dakota and 15 MCFD and
zero oil from the Gallup.

If you have any questions, please contact me.
Yours truly,

Stexgae Katirg
Production Engineer

cc: B. Norman
S. Hunter



